

Date: 3/22/05

Hugoton Airport Board PO Box 130 Hugoton, KS 67901

Dear Sir or Madam,

We would just like to let you know how helpful your weather website as been. We wish more airports would make the investment. It allows us to stay better informed and saves time. We feel it enhances safety at your airport.

We appreciate the foresight. Keep up the good work. Please feel free to contact us at the Liberal base if you have any questions (620)624-3527.

Sincerely,

Brent Rowe-Midwest Lifeteam Pilot
Carl Small-Midwest Lifeteam Pilot
Tony Blackburn-Midwest Lifeteam Pilot
Rent Rowe

Your Blackburn

Your blac